
In attendance: Ken, Lauren, Frank, Kirsten, Tom J., Anabelle, Tom S. Earl, Alison

COMMITTEE BUDGETS:

Youth: The meeting opened with discussion of the Youth Meet budget, which Robin created. The
Budget was voted on and approved.

HP: The Budget was finalized with Mike Rohl, for a June 4 meet at Mansfield University. This
has been coordinated with Mark Williams, and will also serve as the East Coast Regional Meet,
as well as the MidAtlantic meet.
Ken said contracts need to be signed for both Mansfield and Widener(Youth meet). Alison said
the Meet directors will be getting contracts with the facilities. Earl is waiting for Widener’s
contract , he doesn’t expect any changes.

REBUILDING YOUTH COMMITTEE: Ken offered to reach out to former Committee members to
heal any wounds. Alison recommended her friend, Donna, as a committee member. Donna has
no Youth experience but much corporate experience. Ken suggested emailing former Youth
members to see if they would be interested again. Earl said any Youth candidates need to be
vetted, a subcommittee of Earl, Lauren, Kirsten, Nelson, Tom S., and Tom J. can accomplish
this. Possibly a Zoom meeting with Donna to gauge her interest.

There was discussion about the 501c, but we have eighteen months to reconfigure this.

Meeting adjourned by Ken.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:
Lauren Siegel
Secretary, MAUSATF


